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September 17th 2016 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Most of the morning was spent on weeding wild-oats and photographing wildflowers 

(including a new one for the photographic record – the Jug Orchid. Regina was sick and 

couldn’t be there. In attendance were: Barbara, Ed, Elizabeth, Frank, Kade, Karen, Robyn, 

Ronnie, Subas, Sue, and Trevor.   

Glimpses of the Day! 

Morning Tea is not the same without Regina  

Wild-oats Warriors!  
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It’s been a while since this pit got this much water! 
(It was pretty close in 2009) 

Grevillea is falling  
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An elegantly aging Donkey Orchid! 

Majestic Spider Orchids were everywhere! 
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A new orchid for my photographic record! 
It is a Jug Orchid (Pterostylis recurva) 

Thanks Ed for spotting it! 

A close-up of the Jug! 


